
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETNG 
 

 

THIS MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS THE IMPROVEMENTS TO 
THE INTERSECTIONS OF GRANDVIEW ROAD WITH NH 3A AND 

RIVER ROAD (FORMERLY JOHNSON ROAD) WITH NH 3A.  AT 
THIS TIME, THIS PROJECT MAY HAVE AN EFFECT ON HISTORIC 

RESOURCES WITHIN THE PROJECT AREA. 
 
 

The meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 6:00pm.  Due to the ongoing 
situation with COVID-19, the NHDOT will conduct the meeting virtually via Zoom.  Presentation 

materials and the meeting link will be located on the NHDOT website: 
https://www.nh.gov/dot/projects/bow29641/index.htm 

 
To attend the Zoom Meeting from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or an Android device please go to: 

https://zoom.us/j/98559904828?pwd=Tk1HNVgxR3pTZnJxSHR6MjFmbFhxZz09 
 

To join the Zoom Meeting by phone dial 1-646-558-8656 (New York) and put in the Meeting ID:  
985 5990 4828, Passcode:  392927. 

 
International numbers are available at https://zoom.us/u/atkK0IRsV 

 
     The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with information 
regarding the proposed project and to solicit public input to ensure that project decisions meet 
public transportation needs and community goals, and protect and enhance the environment.  
Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will be administered according to the requirements 
of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure nondiscrimination. 
 
     Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory 
impairment or other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 
483, Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 – TDD Access Relay NH 1-800-735-2964. 
Notification for the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience. 

 
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE 
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